
July 30th, 1932.

Desmond A. Clarice, Bsq 
President, Clarke Steamship Company Limited, 
QUS3EC,

•i

P.Ç.

Dear Mr. Clarkes-

May I, on my own behalf and 
on behalf of the party going to Newfoundland 
and all others Interested in scientific effort, 
thank you dloet sincerely for the arrangements 
you have been good enough to make to transport 
the party on the "NEW NORTHLAND" on August 10th, 
and for your generous treatment In the matter of 
faros, transportation of baggage, etc. 
has told me how courteous the office staff has 
been here.

Dr. Eve

With this Inadequate expression of 
our sincere appreciation of your courtesy.

I am,

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


